

June 2, 2008

ON BUNKER HILL FOUNDED 1989

A Member of the ClubCorp Famil
FOUNDED 1989

Mr. Bryant Tang Mr. Baguette 9661 E. Garvey Ave, #101 South El Monte, Ca 91733

Dear Mr. Tang,

On behalf of City Club on Bunker Hill and its members, we would like to say thank you for your exquisite breads and superb services. Your food has been a very popular commodity here at City Club. From your assortment of meat pies to your baguettes, everything down to the last bite has been truly amazing.

Thank you for the pies and croissants that you provided for our "Evening in Paris" event on Friday, May 23, 2008. They added the perfect touch and were a huge hit with our members. It has put us at ease to serve your high quality food to our members and their guests. It is very obvious you take great pride in your work, which is why we are very happy to have you as our new Special Occasions Bread Vendor. It has been a pleasure to work with you and we look forward to building a strong relationship with Mr. Baguette.

We would like to thank you from the bottom of our hearts. Your quality and friendship mean a lot to us and you are always welcome here at City Club as a member of our family.

Sincerely.

Larry Ahlquist General Manager

Ratrick Lim Chairman

Food & Wine Committee 2008-2009

Derek Healy Executive Chef